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Wednesday, June 13, 2018 – 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
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Office of Watershed Management 

180 Beaman Street, West Boylston, MA 01583 
  
 

AGENDA 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

7:00 p.m. – 7:10 p.m. Welcome  
     John Scannell, Division of Water Supply Protection Director 
          
 

7:10 p.m. – 7:40 p.m.  Presentation  
Ken Mackenzie, Acting Director of Natural Resources 

     
7:40 p.m. – 8:25 p.m.   Q&A/Public Comment  

     Moderated by John Scannell  
 
 

8:25 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.   Close    
      
    
 
 
 

The presentation made at this public meeting will be available for viewing on DCR’s website at  
https://www.mass.gov/dcr-public-meetings-information/events/past 

 

If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information listserv,  
please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us  or call 617-626-4973.  
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